
 

4th graders & families-  
 
We will be doing a few fun things this week on Wednesday after lunch, starting at 1 PM. If 
you do not what your child to participate, I understand. Kindly reply below and they will 
have time to work on other fun non-Halloween things.  

 

October 2018 

 

We have 22 students in our class.  
 

 

Students  may  bring  treats  (must be pre-packed- if you make something, please put it in a baggie) to pass out.  

 

Students  may  bring  goodies  (pencils, erasers, stickers).  
 

 

We will  watch   Disney’s cartoon  Ichabod and Mr. Toad (similar to Legend of Sleepy Hollow).   This is 
NOT  the live actor version and is rated PG.  

 

Students  may  bring their  costume  to  change into.  DO NOT  send student in costume or make-up, 
they will be asked to change and wash their face.  

- Costume parade is at 2 PM 
- Students will put on costumes  over  clothes in the classroom starting at 1 PM, please 

make sure students can put on their costumes on their own.  
 

It is NOT required to send treats or goodies , so please don’t feel the need to send in treats!  I’m sure many will be trick or treating that 
evening, they don’t need a backpack full on candy when leaving school :)  
 

→ If you would like to donate pre-packaged popcorn and juice boxes for the 
movie, that would be awesome! Please email me:  bradye@dearbornschools.org  
 
 
I appreciate your support and willingness to make our classroom a fun place to be!  

- Mrs. Brady  
 

---------------------------------------PLEASE RETURN BY 10/31 --------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Movie :  
 
❑ Yes, my child ________________________, may watch Disney’s Ichabod and Mr. Toad.  
 
❑ No, my child _________________________, may NOT watch the movie.  
 
Halloween :  
❑ I’d  do not   want my child to   participate in the Halloween activities on Wednesday starting at 1 PM.  

mailto:bradye@dearbornschools.org

